
 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Easter Egg Competition 

 

On Friday 23rd March, we are going to be having a dress down day in school. Children can wear an outfit of their 

choice in return for a donation of an Easter egg.  

An Easter egg raffle, will take place Thursday 29th March. Raffle tickets will go on sale from Tuesday 20th March. The 

cost will be 25p a ticket or a strip will be £1. Please send your child into school with the money and they will be on 

sale on the playground every day until Thursday 29th March.   

The raffle will be drawn on Thursday 29th March 

We would like to invite all children from Reception to Year 6 to take part in our annual “Decorate an Egg for Easter” 

Competition.  

We thought it would be fun to do a little egg decorating competition this Easter.  The idea is the children decorate a 

hard-boiled egg at home and bring it in to school during the week beginning 26th March. 

Eggs will be placed in the school entrance.  On Wednesday 28th March we will draw our Easter Raffle and announce 

the winners/runners up of the egg decorating competition. 

There will be prizes for: 

 Reception  

  Years 1, 2 & 3  

 Years 4, 5 & 6 

The eggs can be decorated however you like, Easter themed, super heroes, patterned, animals etc.   

We are really looking forward to seeing what your children can create! 

Thanks for your continued support.  

Miss Waites 

Key Stage One Lead 


